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The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations presents

its compliments to the United Nations' Department of Economic and Social

Affairs, and with reference to the note verbale (reI. DESA-lI/0021) dated 20

January 2011 regarding General Assembly resolution 64/94 of 8 December 2010

entitled "The United Nations in global governance", has the honour to attach

herewith the views ofthe State of Qatar on this issue.

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations avails

itself of this opportunity to renew to United Nations' Department of Economic and

Social Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.
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Bearing in mind that resolving the deadlock in the negotiations in
Doha Development Round will benefit the economies of south and north
countries alike, including during the aftermath of the global crises, we
believe that developed countries should refrain from providing enormous
support to their national actors and private sector in the form of agricultural
subsidies. This will constitute an important confidence-building step.


